
 
 
 
7 TAYSIDE BIODIVERSITY CO-ORDINATOR (AN471-2003) 
 
The Committee is asked to approve expenditure of £1,750 as Dundee City Council's contribution to 
the post of the Tayside Biodiversity Co-ordinator.  This can be contained within the Leisure and Arts 
Revenue Budget for 2003/2004.  A similar control has been committed by Angus and Perth and 
Kinross Councils.  This will allow the existing three year post to be extended from 1st November 2003 
until 31st March 2004. 
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